
Honors Office Hours: We will be open regular
business hours (8:00am –5:00pm) to the end of
Friday, March 13.  After that time, the University
Honors office will be closed until further notice. 
 Honors counseling: As you all know, Honors
counseling appointments are not mandatory for
any students during Spring quarter. However, any
students wishing to receive Honors counseling may
do so via e-mail. Please reach out to your
designated Honors counselor via e-mail with your
questions and/or concerns and we can provide
assistance via e-mail. If your question/concern
requires follow-up or a discussion that is not
conducive to e-mail, please let your Honors
counselor know, and we will provide further
instruction on how to make alternate
arrangements. Please do not call and leave a
message regarding a question/concern as some
staff may be telecommuting and not be able to
receive your message.
 Honors involvement events: All Honors
involvement events will be suspended until further
notice.
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Please check your e-mail for updates. If you have any
questions or concerns, please contat your designated
Honors counselor, and we will get back to you as
soon as possible.
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In light of the recent communications sent regarding COVID-19, University
Honors will be implementing the following:


